opusdei.org

Dora del Hoyo: Newsletter No 2

On 14 March 1946, Dora del Hoyo wrote to Saint Josemaria asking to be admitted to Opus Dei. She was the first in a long line of Assistant Numeraries.

02/25/2021

We offer here Newsletter No 2 with news about the progress of Dora's cause of canonisation, some testimonies and news of a favour attributed to her intercession.

Download Newsletter No 2 in pdf.

pdf | document generated automatically from https://opusdei.org/ en-au/article/dora-del-hoyo-newsletterno-2/ (06/14/2025)